
 

 

 
19 September 2024 
 
 
Valerie Morse         OIA172 
fyi-request-28135-4a6742a2@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Valerie, 
 
 
Thank you for your email dated 22 August 2024, in which you made the following Official 
Information Act 1982 request:  

• I would like any papers received, diary notes, communications had or notes of meetings held 

about the proposed Te Awamutu incinerator. 

 

The information you have requested does not exist, therefore your request is declined under 
section 18(e) of the Act. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 

 

 

Hon Shane Jones 
Minister for Regional Development 
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